Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/15/2021 10:35:39 PM

First name: Barry

Last name: Johansen

Organization:

Title:

Comments: [External Email]Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Friends,

I'm writing in opposition to the expansion of the Lutsen Mountains Ski Area. | live in Tofte and have a vested
interest in development and planning in the area. I'm against the expansion for a number of reasons including:

* | do not support the use of public lands in support of private, for-profit organizations.

* | don't believe Lutsen Mountains Ski area has developed a compelling rational or demonstrated a need to
expand. Other than increased profits (greed) I've seen no evidence from the public that such an expansion is
warranted.

* Further expansion will increase traffic and the need for housing in the area. Housing is already in short supply
and one of the draws of the north shore is the lack of traffic. Further development would seem to be undermining
the very thing that makes the area popular.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,

Barry Johansen, PhD

Box 2386

Tofte, MN 55615
barry.craig.johansen@gmail.com



